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Dear 2021 NIHJA Member, 

 
 
The NIHJA Annual Meeting will be held Monday, October 18th, 2021 at the Palatine Park District 
Community Center, 250 E. Wood St., Palatine, IL 60067.  The meeting will begin promptly at 
6:00PM in room 2A.  
 
The 2022 Horse Show Date Lottery/Show Managers Meeting will be held immediately following the 
Annual Meeting and is open to Show Managers only. 
 
If anyone has any questions, please contact Toni Bruns, NIHJA President at 847-857-9608 or email 
president@nihja.net. 
 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Call to order and announcements 
II. Treasurer’s Report 
III.  Elections 
IV.  Proposed Rule changes for the 2022 Show Season 

       
             The NIHJA Board has proposed the following rule changes: 

1. The NIHJA Board proposes that the Novice Hunter division be eliminated. The 
division has not been awarded a year end award since 2014. 

2. The NIHJA Board proposes to add the Schooling Hunter 2’ division to its list of 
optional divisions which will allow the division to qualify for a Year End Award. 

3. The NIHJA Board proposes to allow the NIHJA Childrens Medal to be combined with 
the Junior  and/or Senior Medal should there be less than 4 riders. 

4. The NIHJA Board proposes to change the Limit Childrens Rider Hunter and Equitation 
divisions to read: Riders must not have shown higher than 2’6” at any Association 
recognized competition. A Horse/Rider combination who have won three (3) blue 
ribbons over fences in any division (Hunter or Equitation) prior to the start of the 
season, (in this case December 1, 2021) will not be eligible. The remainder of the rule 
remains the same.   

5. The NIHJA Board proposes to increase the non-member fee to $50.00 
 

V. Adjournment 
 
 

2022 NIHJA Show Date Lottery 
*Open to Show Management only 


